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The MSSNY-MSS met during the AMA meeting in Chicago. At this meeting we
discussed policies that were brought forward to both the AMA-MSS and AMA-HOD by
New York Medical students.

In addition to the Medical Schools that are typically present at our meetings, we were
able to engage students from Mt. Sinai and Cornell for the first time to attend the
meeting, form chapters, and write policy.

We are planning summer recruitment events and are preparing for the new round of
recruitment this Fall. This past year has been difficult and disappointing for recruitment,
reflecting the tumultuous natures of politics in medicine at the moment. We are seeking
new methods to involve students, not just in MSSNY but also in MSSNY PAC.



